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Please support Salem for Refugees actions on refugees and immigration here in 

Salem and in Oregon.  Important work has been accomplished with this organization 

and it's valuable to continue their advocacy and support for all new neighbors.  It 

makes our community stronger and more vital, diversity will be our strength as we 

grow together, we expand our knowledge of others and bring compassion to our 

interactions.  Integration of services will improve success for all - education, 

healthcare, employment, housing.   


